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VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the North Prairie Village Board will conduct a 
public hearing on Thursday, April 9, 2020, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the North 
Prairie Village Hall, located at 130 N. Harrison St., North Prairie WI  53153 to 
consider an ordinance to amend Chapter 70 “Zoning” of the Municipal Code of 
the Village of North Prairie regarding the Lot Size and Minimum Average Width 
for property located in the A-T Zoning, Agricultural Transitional District, as well as 
update the Purpose and Intent of the A-T District. 
 
The proposed ordinance may be viewed at the Village Clerk’s Office, 130 N. 
Harrison St., North Prairie from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday -Friday, and also on 
the Village website at www.northprairie.net.  
All interested persons will be heard at the public hearing. 
This notice dated this 17th day of March, 2020. 
 
Rhoda Bagley 
Village Clerk 
 
Published in the Waukesha Freeman on March 25 and April 1, 2020. 
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